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December 26, 2017

Ms. Suzanne G. Printy, Chief Attorney

Joint Administrative Procedures Committee
Room 680, Pepper Building

111 West Madison Street

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400

RE: Agency Regulatory Plan — South Florida Regional Planning Council
Dear Ms. Printy:

The South Florida Regional Planning Council has reviewed its agency regulatory plan and
found as follows:

a. No laws were enacted or amended during the previous 12 months;

b. No new laws are expected to be implemented by rulemaking before the following July
1st;

c. There is no desired update to the prior year’s regulatory plan; and

d. The Council Chair, Executive Director, and Council Attorney certify that they have
reviewed this plan and the agency regularly reviews all of its rules. The existing rules
were most recently reviewed in association with the preparation of this report. The
existing rules were determined to remain consistent with the agency’s rulemaking
authority and the laws implemented.

Certification:

Tim Daubert, Chair Isabel Cosio Carballo, Executive Director

Samuel Goren, Esqujre) Council Attorney
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